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CONSTRUCTION ALERT 
 

 

The contractor will be grinding Long Beach Boulevard from Santa Ana Street to Iowa Avenue in preparation of the upcoming 
paving operations. Due to this operation, it will be necessary to close travel lanes, one lane at a time, from Monday, July 22 
through Friday, July 31, 2024 from 7:00 AM to 5:00 PM. 

 

Below is the schedule of planned construction activities on Long Beach Boulevard: 
• Santa Ana St. to Independence Ave.  

✓ Grinding, July 22, 2024, Street Parking allowed after 5:00 PM 
✓ Paving, July 24 and July 29, 2024, Street Parking allowed after 5:00 PM 

• Independence Ave. to Firestone Blvd. 
✓ Grinding, July 23, 2024, Street Parking allowed after 5:00 PM 
✓ Paving, July 25 and July 30, 2024, Street Parking allowed after 5:00 PM 

• Firestone Blvd. to Iowa Ave. 
✓ Grinding, July 24, 2024, Street Parking allowed after 5:00 PM 
✓ Paving, July 26 and July 31, 2024, Street Parking allowed after 5:00 PM 

 
Additional information can be found on the project webpage by clicking here:    
https://www.cityofsouthgate.org/Government/Departments/Public-Works/Capital-Improvement-Program-
Projects/Long-Beach-Boulevard-Street-Improvements 
 
Construction activities include heavy equipment, traffic control, lane closures, and will temporarily impact parking.  
Some construction activities will impact noise levels, such as during concrete removals.  Construction activities will be 
scheduled to minimize impacts, where feasible.   

 

What to Expect: 
The City’s goal is to minimize impacts to the community and ensure everyone’s safety. Be on the lookout for construction 
signs.  During construction, street parking will be prohibited intermittently as construction progresses.  Street parking will 
remain available on side streets or next to the construction zone. Please adhere to No Parking/Tow Away Zones and all 
other traffic signs and notices. 
 

Questions? 
For more information or if you have any questions, please contact Kenneth Tang, City of South Gate, at (323) 357-
9657 or ktang@sogate.org. 

 Note:   
Information contained in this Construction Alert is subject to change without notice, based 
on weather, field conditions or other operational factors. Emergency access will be 
maintained. 
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